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BY EMAIL 
January 11, 2022 

Martin Benum 
Directory of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro Inc. 
111 Horton St. 
London ON  N6A 4H6 
regulatoryaffairs@londonhydro.com 

Dear Mr. Benum: 

Re: London Hydro Inc. (London Hydro) 
Application for 2022 Distribution Rates 
OEB File Number: EB-2021-0041 

This letter is in response to London Hydro’s letter to the Ontario Energy Board dated 
January 10, 2022, requesting an extension of the date for the filing of a settlement 
proposal from January 10, 2022 to January 24, 2022. 

London Hydro states the parties require an additional two weeks to draft a complete 
settlement agreement. 

The OEB grants London Hydro the extension. The OEB will adjust the case schedule to 
allow for OEB staff to file any submission on the settlement proposal by January 31, 
2022. The tentative date of January 25, 2022 for London Hydro to present to the OEB 
any settlement proposal is cancelled. 

Yours truly, 

 

Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 

c: Intervenors in EB-2021-0041 
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